
 

 

February 14, 2019 
 

 
The Secretary 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 
Mumbai 400 001 
Security Code: 505200 

The Secretary 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor 

Plot No. C/1, G Block  
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai 400 051 
Symbol: EICHERMOT 
 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Ref: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, please find attached a copy of  
statement being issued today relating to illegal strike at Company’s plant at Oragadam, 
Chennai. The Company will keep the stock exchanges informed of the material 
developments in the matter as required under the said Regulation. 

 
Thanking you, 

For Eicher Motors Limited 

 

Manhar Kapoor 

General Counsel & Company Secretary 
 

Encl: a.a. 



STATEMENT FROM ROYAL ENFIELD  

 

February 14, 2019 

 

“Royal Enfield remains deeply committed, as always in the past, to maintaining respectful relationships 

with all employees. We believe an engaged workforce and cordial industrial relations, create a culture of 

excellence where all employees are proud of their contributions to the organisation.  

 

It is unfortunate that a certain section of our workforce has resorted to an illegal strike at our Oragadam 

plant in Chennai despite the company’s best efforts and positive intentions. We have been working 

closely with our workforce and have undertaken various constructive and confidence building initiatives.  

 

Currently, a majority of the workforce continues to report for work at the Oragadam plant. Our other 

manufacturing facilities, including our plants at Vallam Vadagaland and Tiruvottiyur, continue to remain 

fully operational. 

 

We are focused on resolving all issues in an amicable manner while keeping the best interests of the 

organization and our workforce in mind” 

 

--END-- 

 


